
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Ref: 3578 LMA 
 

25 June 2025 
 

 

Dear Student and Parent, 

Year 11 Update 

 

As ever, we expect nothing less than first class in everything from our students.  The Valedictory 

Assembly was a fantastic occasion and, expectations were met, in fact exceeded!  With this in mind, 

we want to take this opportunity to remind Year 11 about the arrangements and expectations for 

tomorrow’s event. 
 

We are really looking forward to celebrating with Year 11 tomorrow, Thursday 26 June. The 

expectations and details: 

 

• We ask that students arrive at the turning circle at 5:45pm, which allows time for any 
photographs to be taken before the coaches leave promptly at 6.00pm.  Please drop off and 
park away from this area to allow the coaches to safely enter Trevor Road and the turning 
circle.  The school car park will be open to parents from 5.30pm onwards to relieve 
congestion.  Sadly, a delay at the start will impact the time spent at the hotel. 

• Dress in line with expectations for a formal dinner dance. 

• Be prepared for the return collection or make arrangements for 10.45pm - we ask parents to 
be considerate of local residents and to not park near the turning circle to avoid congestion 
at the end of the evening.  Equally, we need to respect our neighbours on Trevor Road at 
10.45pm. 

• Excellent conduct on the bus to and from and at the Waterfront Hotel. 

• Demonstrate exceptional conduct in the village when travelling to school and then home.  We 
want everyone in our community to have to have fond memories of the Class of 2025 - more 
than the way they dress. Beautiful celebrations filled with joy and respect. 

The staff are looking forward to seeing this fantastic year group celebrate their time at Burscough 
Priory Academy. If, however, there are any incidents that cause disruption to the evening, and we 
feel it necessary to send a child home then in this unlikely event, parents will be wholly responsible 
for the financial implications. Any students arriving under the influence of alcohol/drugs will not be 
admitted onto the coach or into the venue. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

We wish all students to have a memorable and enjoyable evening and look forward to an evening 
filled with celebration. 

E Pluribus Unum. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

L MacLaren                 K Collins  
 

Mrs MacLaren                           Mr Collins 

Headteacher               Head of Key Stage 4 


